
5. CLYDE ROAD – PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTION

In response to a request received from the Trengrove Kindergarten and the results
of a survey undertaken by the Area Engineer, the Board was asked to endorse a
proposed parking restriction on the south west side of Clyde Road near Penhelig
Place.

      The Board decided that it be recommended to the City Services Committee that the
parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 60 minutes between the
hours of 8.30 am and 4.00 pm from Monday to Friday on the south west side of
Clyde Road commencing at its intersection with Penhelig Place and extending in
a north westerly direction to the common boundaries of Nos 243/245 being a
distance of 49.5 metres.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


